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Kay Welke 
901 Lakeview Lane' 
Brainerd, MN 56401-2166 

Dear Ms. Welke, 

February 18, 1997 

Many thanks for your good donation of the Winter Carnival images. We will accession 
them and include them with the Louis Hill Papers so that they will be available to researchers in 
the future. 

Again, thank you very much for your consideration. 

W. Thomas White 
Curator 
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